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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Kong, Stephen
Thursday, February 11, 2016 4:45 PM

Fitzcerald, Shannon
Smith, A. Leonard; Lipsey, Jamie; Chekouras, Katherine; Good, Stan; Oliphant, Tashima

RE: Mt Shasta FOIA Request

Shannon,

Thanks, this is sufficient. Ta'shima will log it in.

l'll send out a separate email with directions re: collection and coordinating disclosure.

Steve

From: FiEGerald, Shannon
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 4:39 PM

To: Kong, Stephen
Cc: Smith, A. Leonard; Lipsey, Jamie; Chekouras, Katherine; Good, Stan

Subject: FW: Mt Shasta FOIA Request

Hi Steve,

Do you want the City of Mt. Shasta to contact you with this request or will this suffice?

Thanks, Shannon 206-220-7703

From: Paul Eckert Imailto:eckert@mtshastaca.oov]
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 12:54 PM

To: FiEcerald, Shannonl Good, Stan

Cc: erin.ryan6mail.house.gov; Geoff Harkness; Jeffrey Collings; Kathy Morter; Mike Burns (burnsmi5@sbcglobal'net);
''l-im's Gmail
Subject: Mt Shasta FOIA Request

Hi Shannon,
Thank you for your follow-up call this morning. This email serves as a Freedom of lnformation Act request for electronic

copies of all documents and correspondence includinB agreements, letters, phone logs, notes, and emails for the period

of November 1, 2015 to February u, 2016 at 12OO in connectlon with the clty of Mount shasta EDA Award No' 07-79-

0700 - Upgrade of the Mount Shasta Wastewater Treatment Plant

Time ls of the essence with this information request as the information is critically important as the city contemplates

our legal options. Please let us know if we can provide additional information or clarification.

we are disappointed over the termination of the 53M EDA Grant to the city of Mt. shasta.

Again, we appreciate Stan Good's and your efforts'

congressman LaMalfa's, senator Feinstein, and senator Boxe/s staff and our city council Members are or will soon be

copied on this request.



Sincerely,

Paul Eckert
City Manager

From: Fitzcerald, Shannon Imailto:SFitzGerald@eda.eov]
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 11:35 AM
To: Paul Eckert <cgLc!!le!d5h!5!q!!.gqy>
Subiect: letter

Here it is.

Shannon FitzGerald
Regional Environmental Officer
Economic Development Administration
915 Second Avenue, Room 1890
seattle, wA 98174
Phone: 206-220-77 03
Fax: 206-220-7657
sfitzserald@eda.sov


